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We started the meeting by talking about the student survey.  The survey was sent out and has
been completed by some.  We discussed how to get our numbers up.  We are going to send the
survey out again to be taken during extra time during exam week.

The teacher and parent survey will be sent out towards the end of the current school year.

We discussed the hopes of having a regular homeroom during the school year.  Also we want to
move homeroom teachers up with their class every year so that they will have the same
students all four years they are here at the school. There is hope that when we return to a
normal 5 day week, we could use Husky Hall to meet in the homeroom to discuss the students
needs.

We delayed the due date for pacing guides to be completed to the end of May 2022.  This has
been delayed due to COVID and classes changing over the next year.  Pacing guides are set in
place to help students who are struggling.

We will develop and share MTSS training for the staff by the end of the current school year.

It was suggested that we create and monitor the progress of sub-committees for indicator
implementation.  The dead-line was set for the end of next school year.

There was no more new or old business to discuss. Meeting was adjourned.


